
Town of Loomis  

Request for Proposals (RFP) – Construction Management Services 

for the 

Sierra College Boulevard/Taylor Road  

Intersection Improvement Project  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Loomis is seeking proposals from qualified 

professional consulting firms to provide construction management, inspection, and material 

testing services for the Town’s Sierra College Boulevard/Taylor Road Intersection 

Improvement Project.  The Project is funded entirely by local funds and does not involve the 

use of Federal funding.    

 

The project’s scope of work calls for the widening Sierra College Boulevard between Brace 

Road and Taylor Road, in the Town of Loomis, from four lanes to six lanes while adding 

sidewalks, bicycle lanes and completing other related work including paving, storm drain, 

signage, striping, and traffic signal modifications.   

 

This project is anticipated to be released for bidding in February of 2023 with construction 

anticipated from May 2023 – September 2023.  The selected firm will have the opportunity to 

provide a constructability review of the bid documents prior to the project’s advertisement for 

bids.   

 

Proposals are due by December 6, 2022, at 4:00pm.  For more information, please download 

the RFP from the Town’s website: https://loomis.ca.gov/open-bids-and-rfps/ 

 

Questions may be directed to Merrill Buck, Town Engineer, (916) 824-1518, 

townengineer@loomis.ca.gov 
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